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I support the position of Greenpeace as to representation and democracy. I believe that any informed urban
vote should count as much as that of any other rural vote in Canterbury.

Co-operation and consensus would produce a better environment for all, rather than setting urban against rural.
Inequality is never right.

Margaret Cottle.
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